
My name is Carol Glenn Lalani, my address in Livingston is 8 Rogers Lane, but also live in 

Bozeman. I did grow up in Livingston and appreciate what this Wellness center would bring to 

the youth of the area. After carefully looking at the four locations and taking into consideration 

locations, road access, and accessibility to schools, etc., I’ve decided the best location would be 

the Katie Bonnell park. It has better access from various directions and more positive 

possibilities. The Washington school area access on that frontage road would make it too 

congested and dangerous. The Civic center area is an iconic area with Sacajawea park , etc. and 

certainly doesn’t need more traffic. My second choice would be the North side soccer Park 

location. Given everything, I vote for Katie Bonnell park. Thank you very much.  Carol 

 


